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Antonia Hover

From: sttelf@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of FW Letts <sttelf@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 4:33 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Mr. FW Letts
2321 16th Ave W Bradenton, FL 34205-4722 sttelf@gmail.com



Antonia Hover

From: paytondemarzo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Payton DeMarzo
<paytondemarzo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 3:35 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Mr. Payton DeMarzo
2238 Foliage Oak Ter Oviedo, FL 32766-7020 paytondemarzo@gmail.com



Antonia Hover

From: wendygeller@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Wendy Geller
<wendygeller@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 3:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Ms. Wendy Geller
581 Willingham Rd Chuluota, FL 32766-8807 wendygeller@earthlink.net



Antonia Hover

From: kwade7777@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kelly Wade <kwade7777
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:58 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Ms. Kelly Wade
6819 Town Harbour Blvd Apt 1811 Boca Raton, FL 33433-4307 kwade7777@gmail.com



Antonia Hover

From: doubtnot@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Reesa Weaver
<doubtnot@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:57 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Ms. Reesa Weaver
6819 Town Harbour Blvd Apt 1811 Boca Raton, FL 33433-4307 doubtnot@gmail.com



Antonia Hover

From: George.Rojas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Rojas
<George.Rojas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:44 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident. | received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for their customers
across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. We urge you to rethink this decision and not
increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,

Mr. George Rojas

561 Estates Pl Longwood, FL 32779-2857
George.Rojas@gmail.com



Antonia Hover

From: arnold5349@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Arnold Welber <arnold5349
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Mr Arnold Welber
5349 NW 90th Ave Sunrise, FL 33351-7786 arnold5349@comcast.net



Antonia Hover

From: arnold5349@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Arnold Welber <arnold5349
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Mr Arnold Welber
5349 NW 90th Ave Sunrise, FL 33351-7786 arnold5349@comcast.net



Antonia Hover

From: mbati035@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maria Batista <mbati035
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Miss Maria Batista
2100 NE 39th St Apt Lighthouse Point, FL 33064-7449 mbati035@fiu.edu



Antonia Hover

From: milamestas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle Mestas
<milamestas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:18 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Miss Michelle Mestas
712 NW 90th Ter Plantation, FL 33324-1114 milamestas@gmail.com



Antonia Hover

From: ralph@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ralph Alter
<ralph@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Dr. Ralph Alter
815 Coconut Dr Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315-1143 ralph@alter-family.net



Antonia Hover

From: mmoremen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mitchell Moremen
<mmoremen@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:10 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Mr. Mitchell Moremen
181 Linda Sue Dr Lake Helen, FL 32744-2029 mmoremen@stetson.edu



Antonia Hover

From: jb40411@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Bachmeier <jb40411
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Mr. John Bachmeier
4355 Monteigne Dr Pensacola, FL 32504-4446 jb40411@yahoo.com



Antonia Hover

From: hightidechristyred@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christine Martin
<hightidechristyred@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:03 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates

Dear Art Graham,

In one of the lowest paid states? Really!?

| am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). | received notification that FPL
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most.
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we’ll still likely be grappling with long after the
pandemic comes to an end.

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most
vulnerable customers. We can’t allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you
have the power NOW to stop this.

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is
treating energy as a commodity when it’s a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the
communities they serve.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Christine Martin
181 Linda Sue Dr Lake Helen, FL 32744-2029 hightidechristyred@yahoo.com





